
Sinclair, Dylan 

From: schlueter.erica@gmail.com 

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 9:05 AM 
To: Sinclair, Dylan 

Subject: LD 620 

Dear Mr. Sinclair, 

lam in support of bill LD 620. I read recently in "the Maine edge" 2/20/19 the federal government is outlining 
a plan to 

restore Atlantic salmon it seems Maine could benefit to work in support of the efforts and 
not work in opposition to 

them. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Erica Schlueter 

Belfast 
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